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08/01/2020 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We are holding our first EYFS open morning of 2020 on Tuesday 28th 

of January, from drop off until 9:30. Due to school protocol, parents 

will need to sign in at the gate and get a visitor sticker before coming 

to the classrooms. 

 

This open morning will be art focused. The children have loved 

learning about our dinosaur topic so we are going to use this morning 

for you to make dinosaur habitats with your child using junk modelling. 

We have been collecting boxes and containers for the children to use 

however we will need more for the event to ensure the children will 

have enough to make their habitat. Over the next couple of weeks we 

please ask if you can collect any recyclables that could be used and 

bring them in and we will save them to be used on the open morning. 
 

We want to thank you for all of your continuous support. Should you 

have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 

 

 

 

The EYFS Team 
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